Late Submittal 1-05

From: Aileen Dickson

To: Cheryl A art

Subject: Fwd: Naming of new park

Date: Monday, October 25, 2021 2:58:09 PM

Attachments: text 0.bd

Far a yellow

Begin forwarded message:

From: Kurt Bovensiep <K.Bovensiep@troymi.gov>
Date: October 25, 2021 at 2:47:46 PM EDT

To: Aileen Dickson <DicksonA@troymi.gov>

Cc: Mark F Miller <Mark.Miller@troymi.gov>
Subject: FW: Naming of new park

Aileen,
Mark suggested | send these to you as a possible late submittal.

The attached is safe and was sent in a separate email.

Kurt Bovensiep

Public Works Director | City of Troy
0: 248.524.3489

C: 248.885.1953

----- Criginal Message—-

From: kessiekaltsounis@gmail.com <kessiekaltsounis@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 25, 2021 11:53 AM

To: Kurt Bovensiep <K.Bovensiep@troymi.gov>

Subject: Naming of new park

CAUTION: This email did not originate from within the City of Troy. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

My husband Orestis Kaltsounis and | are going 100% behind the idea of naming the
new park/area after J. Stein. She has been a wonderful assent to Troy and deserves
this honor.

Kessie Kaltsounis

6798 Jasmine

Troy 48098

Sent from my iPhone



I am a resident of Troy and vote YES /& for park in homer for Jennie Stinell
I can be contacted:

Thank you.




